To: Christa Jones
From: Ron.S.Jarmin@census.gov

Sent: Wed 2/14/2018 3:40:51 PM

Importance: Normal
Subject: Re: Question
Received: Wed 2/14/2018 3:40:52 PM

Good suggestions

Sent from my iPhone

On Feb 14, 2018, at 10:16 AM, Christa Jones _ wrote:

Yes. Fascinating. (I would still think they really should know that AEI would not look favorably at the
proposal—AEI is important to other administration priorities.). People in favor are Mark Krikorian and Steve
Camorrota. There is also likely someone at Heritage. I can check.

Sent from my iPhone

On Feb 14, 2018, at 9:26 AM, Ron S Jarmin (CENSUS/ADEP FED) <Ron.S Jarmin(@census.gov> wrote:

Fascinating....

Sent from my iPhone

Begin forwarded message:

From: "Ron S Jarmin (CENSUS/ADEP FED)" <Ron.S.Jarmin@census.gov>
Date: February 13, 2018 at 3:46:46 PM EST

To: "Michael R. Strain"
Subject: Re: Question

Eloreg>

Thanks Michael. We are trying to find someone who can give a professional
expression of support for the proposal in contrast to the many folks we can find to
give professional statements against the proposal. Interesting, but perhaps not so
surprising, that no one at AE! is willing to do that.

Thanks for your help.
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From: Michael R. Strain AElLorg>
Sent: Tuesday, February 13,2018 3:31:38 PM

To: Ron S Jarmin (CENSUS/ADEP FED)
Subject: RE: Question

HiRon,

Great to hear from you. | hope you are well.

None of my colleagues at AEl would speak favorably about the proposal. Is it important
that the person actually be in favor of the proposal?
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All the best,

Michael

From:Ron S Jarmin (CENSUS/ADEP FED) [mailto:Ron.SJarmin@census.gov]
Sent: Tuesday, February 13,2018 1:48 PM

To: Michael R. Strain <-)Mﬂg>

Subject: Question

Hi Michael,

Hope all is well. We are trying to set up some meetings for Secretary Ross to
discuss the proposed citizenship question on the 2020 Census with interested
stakeholders. Most stakeholders will speak against the proposal. We're looking to
find someone thoughtful who can speak to the pros of adding such a question or
perhaps addressing the fundamental data need some other way {e.g., admin
records).

Do you know of anyone at AEl, or elsewhere, that could do this sometime over the
next couple weeks?

Thanks

Ron Jarmin, PhD.

Associate Director for Economic Programs, and
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